Village Voice



Life@OlympicVillageSP.com

www.olympicvillagesp.com 608-662-8842

PRESIDENT'S LETTER

How y'all doing? It's fall, my favorite time of the year. I've heard we have some residents that are still recovering from different health issues. I hope when I say recovering, it really means recovering. Jerry Cap (Calendar Man) is one of those recovering. I heard he is planning on playing cards Thursday night Sept 26th and ready to take on the calendar again. Good News. I heard Marty Kepper is out doing some walking and so is Barb Klintman. That is also good news.

We do have a new **Sun Shine Lady**, Phyllis Orsburne in unit #876. Phyllis can be reached at 608- 513-9276 (this is a new number for her). If you hear of someone going through some medical issues, or are in the hospital or have been injured or had a death in the immediate family, please let Phyllis know.

If I heard it right, the cement and grounds work has been completed for this year. We finally got our much-needed rain for all the new plantings and trees. I saw on the internet and heard from people with rain gauges that we got 2.5 to 4 inches of rain from noon the 21st to noon on the 22nd. On that same subject, kind of, I want to THANK Ron and Sharon Lostetter and Marilyn Breunig for taking care of the flowers outside the Club House. They worked out a schedule so they knew who would be watering each week but not overwatering.

Tom Huss and the Jeff Froh have been installing acoustic tiles in the Club House. They have more of a different size on order that will be installed once they arrive. Here's hoping for the results that we all are looking for.

Sue Stang, President

BIRTHDAYS THIS MONTH

10/10	Glenna Wetmore
10/10	RA 1 12

10/12 Marty Kepper 10/12 Sue Stang

10/13 Betsy Emmerich

10/19 Linda Lassow

10/27 Gloria Hannon

10/28 Sue Marking

10/29 Paul Beckman



RESIDENTS CORNER

From Barbara Klintman,

To my wonderful Olympic Village Family-A big Thank You for all the well wishes that I have received. I deeply appreciate the cards and flowers from you. It is a privilege to live here with my extended family and friends. My recovery will be slow and I am grateful for your support.

FOOT CARE CLINIC

Thursday October 3rd The next will be Thursday December 5th. Jane Miller can be reached at (608) 318-0856 if you want to make an appointment or have questions.

OCTOBER ACTIVITIES

Don't forget we have the election of officers Tuesday October 8th. All four positions are open. If you want to nominate someone, or are interested in a position, there is still time. If you are nominating someone, it would be best to know they are interested. If we have more than one resident interested in a position, we will use paper ballets.

We will gather at 4pm and Potluck Dinner at 5pm. The meeting will be called to order once most things are pretty well cleaned up. A sign-up sheet will be on the board.

Our sale of extra dishes and glasses was pretty slow but we did sell \$251, which was given as a donation to the OV Residents Association. Remaining stock was given to DAIS who were very appreciative of our donation.

RESIDENTS ON THE MOVE

Good news, no residents on the move. We have one empty unit #882. The refurbishing is near finished and the unit is being shown.

COFFEE HOUR

Are you still interested in a Coffee Hour? We didn't have anyone sign up for September. I noticed that it seems like the same people are signing up. This doesn't need to be an expense for you. You just need to pick up a couple dozen of doughnuts. Make the coffee that is furnished with all the condiments. There are paper plates, coffee cups, napkins and plastic ware. You can turn in your donut receipt to the Treasurer for reimbursement.

FUTURE ACTIVITIES

November - there are plans being made to honor our Olympic Village Veterans Tuesday November 12th. The committee of Marilyn Breunig, Marilyn Froh and Dianne Shultz would like our Veterans to give a picture of themselves (in a frame if possible) by November 5th to either Marilyn Froh in #936 or Dianne Schultz in #928. Further details about the event will be in the November Voice.

December - there is no date or time yet scheduled for Christmas decorations at the Club House. Also, there is no date for the Village Caroling.

There is hope that someone would sign up to sponsor some type of activity for December. A simple lunch at a local restaurant would be just what we need. A few phone calls to some local restaurants to find out how many people they can accommodate and if we can order off the menu and what date would be good.

One place that has been mentioned a number of times is Pizza Ranch. With busy schedules during the Holidays, this would be a simple gathering, where we order and pay at the same time and when ready get your food and sit back enjoy the food

and conversation. No decorating, no cleaning up just friendship and food. We could have a ride share list so everyone can get there even if they can't drive or don't drive.

If you have some other ideas, please let me know, (608) 335-3812. I think this is a great chance for some of our newer residents to meet others within the Village. It really could be an easy one to start with and it's a great way to meet more of your neighbors.

Remember, Halloween and Christmas decorations should be kept minimal. No large displays or blowup items etc.

TOILET REPLACEMENT

The Olympic Village Board has approved a project to replace existing toilets that are circular and standard height with oblong, or oval-shaped, high-seated toilets. The new toilets are 16 ½ inches compared to a standard 14 ½ to 15 inches. This is not a mandatory exchange and if you wish to keep your existing toilets, no action is required.

If you wish to exchange your current toilet(s), please notify Derek Buckley at (608) 662-8822 or via email at Derek.Buckley@atticangel.org and let me know if you want one or both toilettes replaced. We will begin installing the new toilets at the beginning of October on a first come, first served basis.

MAINTENANCE ON CALL SCHEDULE

We have created a new "On Call" schedule that allows the maintenance techs to enjoy more personal time. The new rotation includes maintenance personnel from different Attic Angel managed communities rotating every four weeks. Their names are Jim Falk (Olympic Village), Bill McChesney (Parkside Village), John Moldrem (Oakmont) and Cam Shimnick (Jefferson Square). To reach an on call tech after hours for an emergency, please call the same number you do currently; the call will be forwarded to the person covering that week. They are able to triage your emergencies and contact the various vendors that service our communities.

To reach the on call technician for Olympic Village, please call (608) 400-5126.

ALPHA Resident Listing					CONFIDENTIAL		9/20/2024	
Unit	runc		Phone #	Uni	t Name		Phone #	
964	Anderson, Catherine	608	334-8623	982	May, Diane & Ted	608		
998	Bahr, Marcia	608	318-2557	852		608		
832	Beckman, Paul Cheryl 279-0087	608	279-0744	854		608		
892	Bertone Joe & Peggy	608	621-0492	932	Mischka, David	608	-10 0000	
906	Breunig, Marilyn	608	837-2194	932	Mischka, Yvonne	608		
832	Brolin, Mike & Julie	608	514-6277	836	Mueller, Judy 1st	608		
996	Butler, Abby	608	318-1352	842	Mueller, Judy 2nd	608	770-5970	
858	Cap, Donna & Jerry	608	318-1922	874	Oehrlein, Karen	608	837-8322	
	Carpenter, Sally	608	837-8252	818	Oestreich, Kay	608	712-2950	
912	Carroll, Sharon	608	515-9118	818	Oestreich, Ross	608	843-9177	
	Davison, Mary & Jack	608	837-4924	876	Orsburne, Phyllis	608	513-9276	
958	Dille, Bill	608	770-3890	894	Otto, Sherry	608	692-9720	
946	Dzingle, Levon	308	745-0850	954	Paulson, Mary	608	577-5610	
978	Eastin, Cris	608	438-2027	902	Peterson, Bob	608		
938	Eckert, Sue	608	215-6919	926	Peterson, David		206-5954	
94	Eggert, Joan & Arthur	608	318-0013	902	Peterson, Vicki	608	480-9570	
48	Emmerich, Elizabeth	608	837-8422	972	Retrum, Janet	608	206-5953	
	Faber, Hertha	608	259-6452	988	Riley, Carolyn	608	318-2100	
66	Farmakes, Katherine	608	347-2511	914	Rimrodt, Verna & Dick	608	837-9730	
08	Forsterling, Chris	920	254-4060	866	Ritchie, Mary & Patti		621-5621	
08]	Forsterling,Tom	920	254-1224	888	Ruff, Hank	608	837-8640	
36	Froh, Jeff	608	697-7348	916	Scholidon, Mary	608	837-7221	
36 I	Froh, Marilyn	608	697-4363	928	Schultz, David	608	825-6877	
86 I	Fucile, Shari	608	772-2564	928	Schultz, Dianne	920	323-9637	
	Grant, Jane		241-8090			608	318-1778	
18 (Grant, Roger		213-1226	958	Soltwedel, Linda	715	891-8399	
	Hahn, Mike		381-0260		Stang, Sue Strause, Barry	608	335-3812	
62 I	Hahn, Patricia		381-0260		Stroede, Julaine	860	334-7399	
86 H	Hannon, Gloria		318-1676		Suchomel, Dave	608	834-8601	
56 H	Hansen, Jan		825-6755		Suchomel, Dorothy	608	837-7414	
)2 H	largraves, Shirley		834-0104		Swenson, Barb		837-3442	
	Iorstmeier, Patricia		318-1119		Veenendaal, Nancy &D		478-1307	
			837-2246				837-8290	
			216-4187		Veith, Leon		444-3321	
			318-2182		Wagner, Richard		628-9765	
			837-8201	-	Wagner, Sharon		628-9765	
			770-0951		Werren, Pat		225-2790	
			522-8814		Wetmore, Glenna		345-2624	
			556-6880		Wickert, Jim		228-3834	
_			337-9040		Wickert, Martha		228-3835	
			109-9200	040	Zink, Donna	608	825-1466	
		_	318-0090					